PRE-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT

On March 29, 2007, Stations WEKW-TV, WENH-TV and WLED-TV were granted
licenses by the Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as
public trustees until April 1, 2015.

Our licenses will expire on April 1, 2015. We must file applications for renewal
with the FCC by December 1, 2014. When filed, copies of these applications will be
available for public inspection at www.fccgov. They contain information concerning the
stations’ performance during the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal
applications and to whether the stations have operated in the public interest should file
comments and petitions with the FCC no later than March 1, 2015.

Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal process is

available at 268 Mast Road, Durham, NH 03824, or may be obtained from the FCC,
Washington, D.C. 20554,

POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT

On March 29, 2007, Stations WEKW-TV, WENH-TV and WLED-TV were granted
licenses by the Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as
public trustees until April 1, 2015.

Our licenses will expire on April 1, 2015. We have filed applications for license
renewal with the FCC. Copies of these applications are available for public inspection
at www.fce.gov. They contain information concerning the stations’ performance during
the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal applica-
tions and to whether the stations have operated in the public interest should file
comments and petitions with the FCC noe later than March 1, 2015.

Further information concerning the FCC'’s broadcast license renewal process is
available at 268 Mast Road, Durham, NH 03824 or may be obtained from the FCC,
Washington, D.C. 20554.



